
Sea	Fair	2021	Update


As	you	remember,	last	summer	we	held	a	very	successful,	almost	entirely	virtual,	SeaFair.	Due	to	
Covid	restrictions	and	continuing	precautionary	steps	,	we	are	still	not	able	to	have	our	
traditional	Sea	Fair	in	and	at	the	Village	Hall.	However,	we	are	pleased	to	announce	that	we	will	
be	having	a	fun	community	gathering	with	many	of	the	events	we	all	love,	along	with	a	few	new	
events,	at	our	175th	Sea	Fair	on	July	31.		The	day	will	be	fun,	but	is	also	organized	to	allow	for	
plenty	of	social	distancing,	avoidance	of	parking	and	permit	issues,	and	yet	a	day	that	can	
provide	a	fun	time	for	all.


Here	are	the	details	we	have	now:


SeaFair	2021.		July	31.		(Rain	date	August	1)	“The	Biggest	Little	Fair	Known”


9-11am	on	the	church	lawn

Rummage	Sale


11-2pm	at	the	pasture.		Picnic	time	together!!

Live	music!!

Lunch	food…grilled	hamburgers,	hot	dogs,	drinks	served	on	the	beach

Bake	Table

Pick	up	table	for	logo	items	ordered	in	advance:	T-shirts,	mugs,	kites	


2pm	on	the	Bridge

Rubber	Duck	Races.		Children	and	adults.		Prizes	for	the	winner


Sunset

Light	up	Lighthouse	Beach	and,	immediately	after,	the	Lighting	of	the	Cove


Reach	out	if	you	have	additional	ideas	that	we	could	add	to	the	day!s	events.

Additionally,	we	could	use	some	volunteers	to	help	with	set	up,	sales,	and	events.		Please	reach	
out	to	anyone	on	the	committee.


Sandy	Lawrence		sandrablawrence@gmail.com

Steve	Harris	harrissteve@comcast.net

Kathy	Johnson	kathy.johnson@continentalmills.com

Rev.	Sue	capeannrevsue@gmail.com

Kathleen	Adams	jkadams967@gmail.com
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